
 

 

Happy Friday SSES Families, 

Halloween Sock-Hop Dance Thursday, October 24th 6PM – 8PM 

  

The Halloween Sock Hop is just around the corner! We’re dusting off the spiders and skeletons to 
create a spooktacular event! 

Beat the lines and purchase your Halloween Sock Hop tickets in advance (see prices below)! 

Presale will end Tuesday, October 22nd. Tickets will be sent home with students on 
Wednesday, October 23rd. 

Schoolcash link for purchase : https://www.schoolcashonline.com/  

Admission and event tickets will be sold at the door as well. 

 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


We need volunteers to make this event a success. Contact us if you can help at: 
sseshalifaxpta@gmail.com 

 

mailto:sseshalifaxpta@gmail.com

